Friday, June 21, 2024 Announcements

Yearbook pick up is Thursday, June 27™. Please see the TVs around the school for
the pick-up schedule. Please do your best to arrive at your scheduled time to avoid
long lineups.

The Digital Media Academy has spots available for current grade 8's and 9's to apply
for DMA Lite for September. Please see Mr. Bulger in room 134 or Mr. Miller in room
135 for more information.

Indigenous Peoples Day is a time to recognize and celebrate the history, heritage,
and diversity of First Nations, Inuit and Metis across Turtle Island. It is a day to raise
awareness of Canada’s colonial history, and to acknowledge the resilience of
Indigenous Peoples in the face of ongoing struggles. It serves as a reminder of the
importance of preserving the beautiful land we call home, and as a promise to honor
everything it has provided us.

Indigenous Peoples Day is on Today, in recognition of Indigenous celebratory
connections to the summer solstice. We hope you spend this week recognizing, and
honoring the land, and the Indigenous Peoples to whom it truly belongs.

Attention Grade 11 and 12's who may be interested in a summer job in Marketing:
Please see your grade counsellor or the Work Experience Facilitator for Information
about job opportunities and/or scholarships.

Locks must be returned to the main office by 4:00 PM TODAY. The longer you wait,
the longer the line! Locks not returned will incur a $10 fee. Locks will not be
collected during class time so please only come by at Flex, break, lunch or after
school.

All boys interested in playing soccer for Argyle in September can sign up for player
evaluations using the QR Codes posted around the school. Soccer evaluations will
begin as soon as we return to school in September, it is important students interested
in playing on either the JR Boys or SR Boys soccer teams in the fall sign up now to
receive evaluation details.



